
 

INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE ALONG 9TH AVENUE PROJECT 

West 51st Street to West 59t h Street 
PROJECT#: MED609 BOROUGH: MANHATTAN DATE: June 19, 2020

Traffic Pattern Change
9th Ave from W57th Street toW54th Street

On/About Monday June 22, 2020

WHY IS THE TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGING? To facilitate 12” distribution water main and 36” trunk water 
main installation required in conjunction with the Infrastructure Upgrade Along 9th Avenue Project. This 
operation is expected to be completed in two (2) months.

SOME THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
There will be three (3) lanes of 
traffic plus the bike lane 
beginning at W57th Street. 
Construction operations will be in 
the West traffic lanes. 
At the end of the days operation 
there will be four (4) lanes of 
traffic on the east-side of 9th 
Avenue plus the bike lane. 
Temporary crosswalk closures 
may be necessary at times, as a 
precaution to assist in pedestrian 
traffic safety.  Barrier(s) set-up is 
subject to change as needed.  
Traffic Agents and Uniformed 
Flaggers will be on site to assist 
in the transition and daily 
operations.

If you have any questions, 
concerns, or would like to learn 
more about the DDC Project, 
please call the Community 
Construction Liaison (CCL) 
Wayan Brown, at 
646-738-4894, or visit the 
NYC DDC web site at
 www.nyc.gov/ddc. 
During non- construction hours 
please contact New York City 
Government Services and 
Information Hotline at 311.

PLEASE NOTE: Due to 
unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc.) 
it may become necessary to 
change some scheduled work 
locations and operations.

Please be advised, the Upgrades 
Along 9th Avenue is being performed 
on behalf of the sponsoring agencies, 
NYC Department of Environmental 
Protection (NYCDEP.) & NYC 
Department of Transportation 
(NYCDOT)

http://www.nyc.gov/ddc

